
Did you purchase a Gem Grade Diamond between January 1, 1994 and 
October 14, 2016? If so, you may be affected by a class action settlement  
with De Beers Canada Inc. and related entities. 
Pursuant to the settlement, De Beers has agreed to pay $9,400,000 for the benefit of settlement 
class members, which consists of all purchasers of Gem Grade Diamonds in Canada (including 
residents of Saskatchewan). The settlement is a compromise of disputed claims and is not an 
admission of liability or wrongdoing by De Beers.

The settlement must be approved by the Ontario, British Columbia and Quebec courts. 
Settlement class members may express their views about the proposed settlements to the courts. 
If you wish to do so, you must act by October 20, 2017. Settlement class members may also 
opt-out of (exclude yourself from) the class proceedings. If you wish to do so, you must send an 
opt-out form by email to diamondsclassaction@cfmlawyers.ca by October 27, 2017. 

For more information, visit www.cfmlawyers.ca
email diamondsclassaction@cfmlawyers.ca or call 1.800.689.2322
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